MOUNTAIN VIEW IRRIGATION

ANGIE’S ACRES SUBDIVISION

To whom it may concern:

The 8” Secondary Waterline to supply Angie’s Acres Subdivision
has been accepted by Mountain View Irrigation. Full Acceptance will
come when the line can be filled and confirm there is no leaks or issues
that RJ Excavating will need to repair.

Thanks,
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Justin Clawson



